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Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 5:34 PM
To: Scott Matthews
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Dear Mr. Matthews:  
 
I am writing as a neighbor to the Second Church in Newton. I know they are working toward getting a new tenant 
and, although I won't be able to attend the hearing on September 19, I wanted to voice my support for their efforts. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Pete Sullivan 


